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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
  
February 
 
14 Wednesday  Kindergarten Valentine’s Day concert at 9:00 a.m. Parents are invited. 
   1st grade Valentine’s Day concert at 1:30 p.m. Parents are invited. 
 
19 Monday  Presidents’ Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
20 Tuesday  Professional Day – NO CLASSES 
 
21 Wednesday  1st Grade Field Trip (Rescheduled) – Benjamin Moore 
 
23 Friday  5th Grade Field Trip – Liberty Science Center 
 
24 Saturday  Sip and Savor – See below for details 
 
26 Monday  4th Grade Parent Meeting 8:30 a.m.-9:30 a.m. – See below for details 
 
27 Tuesday  4th Grade Parent Meeting 7:00 p.m. -8:00 p.m. – See below for details 
 
UPCOMING 
 
March 
 
7 Wednesday  Parent Conferences for 5th grade only 
 
8 Thursday  Parent Conferences for all grade levels, preschool through 5th 
 
9 Friday  Parent Conferences for all grade levels, preschool through 5th – NO CLASSES   
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS… 
 
SAVE THE DATES…  
4th Grade Parents are invited to a discussion about Health, Wellness, and Sexuality. Join us for a discussion about the life skills 
classes where your children will be learning about growth and development (aka "The Puberty Talk").  The discussion will build 
from the conversation that was held in November and will include an overview of topics to be covered during life skills lessons, 
including growth and development, values around sexuality, and strategies for self-care.  Learn more about how to successfully 
facilitate conversations with your child around these topics, and how to be an "Askable Parent."  Look for next week’s Just the 
Facts for meeting locations on Monday, February 26th at 7:00 p.m. and Tuesday, February 27th at 8:30 a.m.   
 
 
 
 
 



VALENTINE CARDS AND CELEBRATIONS… 
On Wednesday, February 14th, students in grades preschool -5th may bring in Valentine’s cards providing they bring in 
one for each child in their class.  Although SMALL celebrations are welcomed in the classrooms, parents must coordinate 
with the teacher before bringing in items for the children.  Please remember that “less is more” when it comes to sweet 
snacks. 
 
THANK YOU… 
The LS faculty and staff would like to thank the Asian-American, Chinese, and Korean Affinity Groups for hosting a 
delicious luncheon at Hulst House in celebration of the Lunar New Year.   Everyone enjoyed the variety of dishes and 
appreciated all the hard work of these groups to arrange for this event.   
 
 
REMINDERS… 
 
SIP AND SAVOR … 
Dwight-Englewood School is creating a special culinary evening to raise funds for faculty and staff professional 
development.  We are very excited to host "Sip & Savor in Hajjar STEM" on Saturday, February 24 because it promises to 
be an incredible culinary adventure representing various established as well as up and coming restaurants, chefs and 
cuisines in the tri-state area.  The evening is sure to be filled with warmth and friendship and of course, with delectable 
tasting samples from around the world plus wine, craft beer and spirits!   
 
Invitations were mailed, and you should have received yours by now - space is limited, so please reserve early.  You can 
also go online to register at www.d-e.org/events.  This is an adult only event, and we look forward to seeing you there! 
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